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Re: Request for Comment on FAA Proposal To Withhold Certain Aircraft Registration 
Information From Public Dissemination (Docket No. FAA-2025-0638) 
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We recommend that FAA establish mechanisms to ensure that, even for data removed from public 
dissemination on the website, access remains available for airport sponsors. The City of Palo Alto uses 
the data to fulfill its sponsor obligations; any limitation to access to the data should not impede access 
for airport sponsors. This approach would be consistent with the intent of section 803 of the FAA 
Reauthorization Act of 2024 and would allow the City of Palo Alto to continue to fulfill its 
responsibilities and efficiently manage PAO.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

 
 

 


